
                                                                                    
                                                                                   Henderson County Planning Department 
                                                                                   100 North King Street 
                                                                                   Hendersonville, North Carolina 28792 
 
 

Memorandum To:  Pre-Bid Attendees 
 
 

From : Doug Guffey 
Henderson County Purchasing Agent 

 
 

Subject: Rejection of Proposals Henderson County Land Development Permitting 
System RFP 

 
 
Date: March 13, 2020 
 

 

Because of inconsistencies within the RFP in relation to the timing of events all bids and the 
requirements therein are rejected.  A new RFP will be placed on the website by the end of business 
today.  If you have questions or concerns, please call Doug Guffey at 828.694.5023 or via email 
dguffey@hendersoncountync.gov. 

 


